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11th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Boys’ Football Club (Years 5 – 6) 
 

We are happy to offer the Boys’ Football Club, which is going to be running after school on Tuesdays 

between the times of 3:15pm and 4:15pm.  

 

The starting date of the club will be from Tuesday 23rd September 2025. 

The last session will be Tuesday 24th March 2026. 

 

Due to the high demand, we will be offering 20 spaces for the Tuesday club for Year 5 and Year 6.  

If your child wishes to take part in the club, please fill in the details on the “Declaration of Interest” form 

attached. To ensure that the selection process is fair children will be drawn at random should the club be 

over subscribed. Any children that do not get allocated in the initial 20 spaces will be on reserve if any 

spaces become available.  

 

Those chosen will receive confirmation via text message before the first session.  

If training is cancelled, we will contact you via our text messaging service. 

 

Please note that behaviour in school and at the club will help determine whether they are allowed to 

represent the school. If any child’s behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, they may be asked to leave 

the club and/or will not be able to represent the school.   

 

All children attending the club will need: 

• Astroturf trainers – not boots  

• Sportswear appropriate for football, football kits are welcome (especially Portsmouth FC) 

• Shin pads 

• Bottle of water 

If your child is interested in this club, please complete and return the attached permission slip along with 

the new Code of Conduct to Mr Lister via your class teacher by Monday 15th September 2025. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mr J Lister 
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Please return to your class teacher FAO Mr Lister by Monday 15th September 2025 

 

 

Boys’ Football Club (Years 5 – 6) Declaration of Interest 

 

I would like my child: ___________________________________ of _____________________ class to 

attend the Boys’ Football Club after school on Tuesdays. 

 

I shall be collecting my child from the main school gate on Copnor Road at 4:15pm 

 

My child is allowed to walk home on their own after the club finishes (Yr 5-6) 

 

Name of person collecting when the club finishes: 

Name: _______________________________________________Relationship to child: _____________ 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date: _______________ 

 

 

Print name: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


